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2016 Board  
 

President 
Elisa Gurley 
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Mary Bell 
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mabell19494@yahoo.com 
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VP Membership 
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carrieharrison@hotmail.com 
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Teresa Howard 
702-400-6603 
tchoward33@gmail.com  
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btstanton@yahoo.com  
 
Newsletter 
4

th
 Tuesday of the Month 

Susan Butler 
760-524-7262 
bsandk01@gmail.com 
Teresa Howard 
702-400-6603 
tchoward33@gmail.com  
 
 
 

 

What to Bring  
 

 Money for Door Prize  

 Library Totes and 
Library Books  

 Refreshments  

 Sew and Tell  

 Checkbook or cash 

President’s Message  

Dear Quilters: 

      To say the least it has been a very 

exciting month and very stressful with the Blue Cut 
Fire. It also helps you know what is important to 
you, some paper work, family pictures and of 
course your quilts, (your family and animals also). 
Your quilts are your works of art, the time and love 
that go into them cannot always be replaced. We 
will be working on making some quilts for those 
affected by the Blue Cut Fire at the Guild Retreat at Camp Mariastella this 
October 21st-23rd. 
     There is a change in the program for our speakers, Ann Turley will be 
presenting a trunk show this month and Carrie Fendi will be presenting at 
the October 11th meeting. The workshop will be on Thursday, October 13th 
for her Hawaiian applique. 
     WE NEED 2 MORE HOUSES for the Home Tour, please, please ask 
around to see if anyone would help us out. 
     I will not be here at our meeting, this month, but please enjoy the 

speaker. See you next month. 
   
                            Happy Quilting, 

                               Elisa Gurley,  PNQG President  

 
Last Month’s Meeting 
     Last month Grace Errea, presented the "Value of Value". 
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September 13th Meeting 

 
Ann Turley – Trunk Show 
 

     Everyone wants to see quilts, quilts and more quilts, and this program won’t disappoint. I also have 
many fun and interesting stories to tell along the way.  
     My work is created from a restless desire to express myself in texture and image, I am excited when 
faced with unusual scenarios and will often use them as a jumping-off point for my latest project. I do 
my best work when I have only a loose idea of where I’m going. 



     I have been teaching and lecturing for quilt guilds for over ten years, and my training as a judge has 
served me well. I have had the privilege of judging many guild shows, regional shows and several 
county fairs.   

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Block of the Quarter 
     This quarter’s block is due at the September meeting. Here are samples of how they can be laid 
out. Wow! Remember, the more you turn in, the more chances you have of winning them all.  
 

                    
 
SEW & TELL 
 

      



     
 

      
 

     
 

   
 



 

                              POSITIONS NEEDED FILLED FOR NEXT YEAR 
                                                      

 President 
 Vice-President of Programs (2 positions) 
 Various Chair Positions   

      Call Carrie Harrison if you are interested                                            
 

 
 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

  Blue Cut Fire Donation 
 
We have donated $500 to the victims of the Blue Cut Fire through the Lions Club. We hope that the 
funds will help those in need.  

 

 Blue Cut Fire Charity Quilts 
 
We will be making quilts for the victims of the Blue Cut Fire at the Guild Retreat at Camp Mariastella 
this October 21st-23rd. We are accepting fabric, quilt tops, or finished quilts.  

 

 Donations Always Accepted for the Raffle Table 
 
Bring your unwanted fabric, unfinished projects, or other items pertaining to quilting and/or sewing to 
our Raffle Queen, Marion Hall and she will organize them into groupings to be raffled off.  
 

  
 

QUILTS OF VALOR 

 

   



 

PROGRAMS and WORKSHOPS 

 
October 11        Lecture; Carrie Fondi "History of The Hawaiian Quilt"       
      Carrie Fondi will be our guest in October for a lecture and workshop on traditional 
Hawaiian Appliqué. Carrie is accomplished in the unique art form of Hawaiian 
Quilting, which evolved in the islands in the early 1800. She has studied from many 
master Hawaiian Quilters. She created Aloha Quilt Designs in 2010 to promote the art 
of Hawaiian Quilting.                     
Her designs are inspired by beauty of nature and her love of the Hawaiian Islands. 
Carrie teaches on a regular basis, many forms of appliqué in quilt shops, guilds and 
shows throughout the United States, prior and present schedule includes classes 
at Road to, QSC expos and Quilting Cruises. 
     Carrie will be at our September 13 meeting with her presentation on "History 
of the Hawaiian Quilt" and class on October 13 will be "Traditional Hawaiian 
Appliqué."  www.Alohaquiltsensigns.com 
 
 
October 13     Workshop: Traditional Hawaiian Appliqué 
 
 
October 21,22 & 23     There are a few spaces left for our Guild Retreat at Camp Mariastella, to join 

                                     the group for a great weekend, contact Mary Bell at 760-218-5415 
 
November 8        Quilt Grab 
 
December 3        Holiday Home Tour 
 
December 13      Quilt Return, Christmas Pot Luck and Party 

 
 

 

CHAIR POSITIONS 

 
This information is available on our website: www.pnqg.org 
 
Block of the Quarter: Beth Stanton 
Christmas Quilt: Christy Close and Alice Smith 
Facebook Page: Teresa Howard 
Home Tour:  Carol Gaines & Kandi Harrower 
Home Tour Boutique: Fran Ouimette 
Hospitality:  Kandi Harrower 
Internal Auditor: Rose Burcher 
Librarian: Darlene Packard 
Mini Quilt Auction: Kandi Harrower 

Mystery Quilt: Rose Burcher 
Newsletter: Susan Butler & Teresa Howard 
Opportunity Quilt: Cut Ups friendship group 
Parliamentarian: Carol Gaines  
Publicity: Alice Smith 
Raffle Queen: Marion Hall 
SCCQG: Beth Stanton 
Sunshine: Alice Smith  
Webmaster: Beth Stanton 

 

           
 
 

 

 


